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This week 

In RWI Phonics this week, we have been introduced to special friends ‘ch’ and 

’qu’. We continued our learning surrounding ‘Oliver’s Fruit Salad’, visiting the 

library for books about fruit, describing fruits using adjectives and making our 

own fruit salad! During our maths sessions, we consolidated our learning from 

the half term and explored 3D shapes further. We’ve been out enjoying the 

sunshine lots this week, spotting bugs and exploring the woods. The children have 

been particularly engaged with water play – we’ve put together channels for 

water to flow down and used a range of resources to measure and transport 

water! 

 

 

 

 

 

Next week 

Keep an eye out for our summer 2 newsletter in the first week back to see our 

learning for the final term!  

Learning links at home 

- Enjoy the half term! 

- Talk to a grown up about how to stay safe in the sun. 

- When you are playing outside, look at your shadow. Is it as big as you 

or smaller? Is it always the same size? Does it follow you or does it 

sometimes move in front of you? Find out as much as you can about 

your shadow and then tell us about it! 

- During hot weather, it is nice to cool down our drinks with ice cubes. 

Make some ice at home. Explore the ice and watching it melt in the 

sunshine! 


